
From: Chris Rogers <Chris.Rogers@omnni.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2019 11:01 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Allyns Site 
 
Thanks Tauren.  
 
I will likely have Quin run up to the site next week for the groundwater sampling.  
 
I am guessing that John will probably want to meet with both you and I for his next steps (if he doesn’t 
run in the other direction).  
 
Understood on the vapor – because of the situation, the pins were abandoned. However, we can of 
course place new pins anytime.  
 
CHRISTOPHER J. ROGERS, P.G. 
OMNNI ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 

P:920-830-6331 
C: 920-203-8374 

 

 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2019 7:39 AM 
To: Chris Rogers <Chris.Rogers@omnni.com> 
Subject: RE: Allyns Site 
 
Hey Chris,  
 
I did get a chance look at the report. I don’t have any reservations with you conducting the Q2 
groundwater sampling.  
 
Overall takeaways:  

• I agree that the site investigation is not complete, additional vertical and/or horizontal 
delineation will be needed.  

o Both soil and groundwater contamination appears to have migrated into the right-of-
way and/or offsite.  

• As I have told Don in the past, vapor investigations typically require one sample event during the 
heating season and one sample during the cooling season to ensure vapor is not an issue. I can 
provide the data and have a discussion with our regional vapor expert (Jennifer Borski) to see 
what she recommends, then get back to you on that.  

 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Chris.Rogers@omnni.com
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey


Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Chris Rogers <Chris.Rogers@omnni.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 5:15 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Allyns Site 
 
Good Morning Tauren,  
 
I was just curious if you had a chance to look at the SIR update that we submitted.  
 
Do you have any reservations with us conducting the Q2 groundwater samples? My plan would be to 
send Quin up there next week or the following week to get that done.  
 
Feel free to give me a call on my cell if you would like.  
 
Thanks!  
Chris   
 
 
CHRISTOPHER J. ROGERS P.G. 
Project Manager / Hydrogeologist 
 

 
 

OMNNI ASSOCIATES, INC. 
ONE SYSTEMS DRIVE, APPLETON, WI 54914 
P:920-830-6331 
C: 920-203-8374 

 

Check us out on: 

Website | Facebook | Twitter  
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